
 

 

 
 
June 16, 2023       (Through Listing Centre) 
 
The Manager, 
Dept. of Corporate Services 
B S E Limited 
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai- 400 001 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Sub:  Update on fire incident (Unit-7) – Resumption of Production. 
Ref:  Regulation 30(4)/(6)read with Schedule III of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015(Listing Regulations). 
 
Kindly refer our letter dated June 13, 2023 informing about a fire incident in one building of 
Unit-7 situated at Plot No. 1915, Phase -V, Rai Industrial Estate, Sonipat-131029 (Haryana) 
on June 13, 2023.  
 
On above incident, we wish to update the following: 
 

- Today, we have resumed the Production in undamaged portion of the building. 
 

- Further, we have a second building located in same Unit, which was reserved for 
expansion purposes. In this building, Assembly Lines are being set-up and 
normal supply will be achieved from this Unit with in next few days. 
 

- The process of ascertaining the loss and insurance claim is under progress. 
 
This is for your information please. 
 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Fiem Industries Limited 
 
 
 
 
Arvind K. Chauhan 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


		2023-06-16T20:35:47+0530
	ARVIND KUMAR CHAUHAN




